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17th April 2018
Dear Parents

Lent: Thank you for the many smartie tubes we have received in support of Operation Pinprick during Lent. The total to date is now £802.44. We would be pleased to receive any remaining tubes in order that we can bring you the final amount raised next week.
London Marathon: Mrs Keegan and Mrs Cox are running the London Marathon next Sunday, 22nd April. They are raising money for ‘Whizz-Kidz’. If you would like to sponsor them, please call into the office. If you wish to track them on the day, Mrs Keegan’s number is 52354 and Mrs Cox’s is 51945. We wish them all the best. 
Breakfast Club and After School Club Booking Forms: If you have yet to return booking forms for this half term at the breakfast club and the Ark, please do so tomorrow together with payment for the sessions.
Dinner Money: This remains £2.20 per day or £11.00 per week. It may be paid weekly, monthly or half-termly but should not be allowed to fall into arrears. You may pay online, by cheque payable to St Peters School or by cash.

Royal Wedding Picnic: The cook will be preparing a picnic on Friday May 18th to celebrate the Royal Wedding. The meal is covered by the Infant Free School Meal Scheme for children in the Infants and is priced £2.20 for children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6.

The menu will be:       

Pizza
Veggie Sausage Roll

Crudites

~

Cup Cake and Bottle of Water

If your child does not usually have a school lunch on Friday and would like to join the picnic, please complete the reply slip and return with payment for Junior children by Friday 4th May.
May Procession: Sunday 20th May at 12noon at St Joseph’s Church. Children and their families are invited to take part. We are looking for children who would like to be petal throwers, to read a bidding prayer and we are also looking for a Mary (Reception to Year 2 age) and an Angel (Year 3 – Year 6 age) to lead the procession. As it is the week after First Holy Communion we would also like to invite those who took their First Holy Communion the week before to come along in their suit/dress and be at the front of the procession. We would appreciate the reply slip completed and returned to school asap. More details will then follow to the families who would like to be involved. 

Winmarleigh Meeting: There will be a meeting for the parents of children in Year 6 going to Winmarleigh Hall in June on Monday 21st May at 6pm.
Winmarleigh: A reminder to the families of children in Year 6 that the next payment for the visit is due this week and payment is to be completed by May.
SATS Week: Year 6 SATS Week is 14th – 17th May. 
Milk (Infants only):  This is collected on a termly basis and is now due for the Summer Term.  Please send £9.00 cash or cheque made payable to St Peters School Fund in a named envelope.

Last Choir Singing: The final of this competition will take place at The King George’s Hall, Blackburn on Friday 15th June. Tickets may be purchased at their Box Office or on their website. The Box Office number is 01254 582579 and the website is www.kinggeorgeshall.com Tickets are £8.50 standard price and £7.50 concessions. There will also be a booking fee.
Birthday Lunch: The cook would like to invite children whose birthday falls in April to a birthday lunch on Wednesday 25th April. The meal will be the hot meal of the day with the addition of a cake, hat and balloons and is covered by the Infant Free School Meal Scheme for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 with the additional charge of 50p to cover the birthday extras. The meal costs £2.20 for children in Years 3 – 6.

First Holy Communion: The next session will be tomorrow, Wednesday 18th April, at 6pm at St Joseph’s Church.
Yours sincerely

Mrs A Heyes
Headteacher

Birthday Lunch – Wednesday 25th April

My child………………………………………would like to join the birthday table. I enclose £2.20/ 50p to cover the cost.

Signed……………………………………………..

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Royal Wedding Picnic – Friday May 18th
My child…………………………… would like to join the Royal Wedding Picnic. I enclose £2.20 to cover the cost for Junior children.
Signed………………………………………..

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
May Procession: Sunday 20th May at 12 noon.

We would like to join the May Procession…….FAMILY NAME……………………………..

My child would like to be considered for the following role(s) (please pick as many as you like)

Mary:

Angel:

Petal Thrower:

Read a Prayer:

Signed……………………………………
Telephone:  01253 734658


Fax:	       01253 795303
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